From: jason foose <<u>rls43185@gmail.com</u>> Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 7:39:18 AM

To: Bridget Meneley < Meneley B@ci.willamina.or.us >; Krystal Grace

Stevens <<u>StevensK@ci.willamina.or.us</u>> **Subject:** Planning commission ineligability

Dear colleagues and friends of the Commission,

I regret to inform you that I have relocated outside of the Willamina address range. As of October 1st I am ineligable to serve on the planning commission. Feel free to reach out to me anytime at the County Surveyor's office. I'm always available as your resource.

Best regards,

Jason Foose